
MARSHALL MUNICIPAL UTILITIES
75 East Morgan

Marshall, MO  65340
August 26, 2024

The Board of Public Works convened in a work session at the Business Office Board Room at 1:00 p.m.  Board 
members present were Chuck Hines, President; Ken Bryant, Vice President; Steve Mills, Secretary; and Wick 
Jacobi, Member.

Mr. Hines called the meeting to order at 1:03 p.m.  

Controller Tony Bersano went through the draft budget for the fiscal year 2024-2025, discussing each 
department and answered questions as necessary.  

Following a motion by Mr. Jacobi, seconded by Mr. Mills, the Board adjourned the meeting at 2:36 p.m.  
The motion passed by a vote of 3-0.
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